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This Sunday Evening 09th September: 
 * An ensemble from The Australian 

Chamber Choir under the direction of 
Douglas Lawrence will play at the 5pm 
Student Mass. 

PRELUDE: Chorale dorien - Jehan Alain  

ENTRANCE: This is the day which the Lord hath made - Anon 16th century 
THE MASS SETTING: The Mass for Four Voices - William Byrd 

PSALM 67 to a chant by Edward Bairstow 

COMMUNION MOTETS 
1. O sacrum convivium - Olivier Messiaen 

2. Sacerdotes Domini (Then did the priests make offerings) 

FINAL: Exsultate Justi - Ludovico Viadana 

Next Sunday Evening 16th September: 

* The St Carthage’s Music Group will lead 

the singing at the 5pm Student Mass.   

Then Sunday Evening 23rd September: 

* Excelsis – the thirty voice Catholic 

Choir return to sing at the evening Mass.   



 
 

Thursday 13th September 7:30pm 
30 Bayles Street, Parkville 

 
Book: Canada 

 
Author:  

Richard Ford 
 
 
 

Enquiries: Evan John 0407 545 413 
New Readers welcome! 

 

 
 

Tuesday 18th September 10am 
30 Bayles Street, Parkville 

 
Book: Pachinko 

Author: Min Jin Lee 

 
 

Convenor: Carolyn 
Stapleton 0401 723 415 

New readers warm, happy welcome awaits you. 



 



 An invitation to help frame 
submissions for the 2020 
Plenary Council 
 

First meeting on Thursday 20 September at the Parish Centre 
at 30 Bayles Street - 7.30 pm. 

 
The Bishops are organising a Plenary Council of the Catholic Church 
in Australia in 2020. Itis the first National Council in over 80 years. 
They have invited Catholics to make one or more submissions as 
individuals or as a group. Jan and Richard Curtain are keen to set up a 
group at St Carthage’s to work out submissions as a parish. Jan is an 
active national consumer health advocate. Richard has been a public 
policy consultant and is now a researcher at ANU. Here is their outline 
of how they propose to organise a parish response to the call of 
Plenary Council organisers to ‘have your say’. 
 
Frank Brennan SJ, in his talk at St Carthages recently, challenged us 
to start the change process at the parish level. We noticed on a recent 
stay in Canberra that the Canberra Archdiocese was well advanced 
with its completed and planned listening and dialogue sessions. The 
response in Melbourne has been notably slower to get off the ground. 
The first preparatory stage for the Plenary Council continues until Ash 
Wednesday 2019. 
  
We want to work with others to identify major issues of concern to the 
future of the Catholic Church in Australia and to formulate carefully 
considered responses. The idea is to work together with a group of 
anywhere between 6 and up to 30 people. If more than 30 are 
interested, we can form a separate group. 
  

Once a draft has been prepared and agreed within the group, it can 
then be circulated by email to a wider group who are interested in 
commenting on and endorsing the submission. The final step is to 
lodge the submissions no later than before Christmas. 
 
If you are interested, please send an email to: 
richard@curtain-consulting.net.au.  Please say how you would like to 
be involved, eg as part of (1) a formulating group or (2) to read, 
comment and endorse a submission by email. 
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Centenary Public Lecture 
Women in Black - Nineteenth Century Style & 

The Beginnings of St Mary’s College 
 

To be presented by 

Sr Jane Kelly ibvm 
 

Tuesday 11 September 2018, 5:30pm for 5:45pm 
Frewin Room, St Mary’s College 

 

Light refreshments will be provided 
 

Introducing Jane Kelly ibvm 
 

Jane Kelly was born and raised in Melbourne, graduating from the 
University and later completing post-graduate studies at Monash. As a 
Loreto sister she taught in Loreto Toorak first of all and then, briefly, at 
Normanhurst. She was appointed Principal of Loreto Toorak after 
which time she undertook studies in Theology at Heythrop College in 
London. Returning to Australia she was appointed Head of St Mary’s 
College, arriving in November 1980 and completing her term of office 
in January 1997.  
She is at present involved in researching the lives of the first Loreto 
sisters to have come to Australia, with a view to publication. Her 
research into the handwritten letters of these women has taken her to 
various parts of the world, tracing the trajectory of their 
correspondence. She has been invited to attend academic 
conferences and present papers on her findings in the US, England 
and in Ireland. She also responds from time to time and on request, to 
offer presentations here, in Australia. 



 


